
UPDATE ON CENTURYLINK INTERNET UPGRADES IN KNOWLTON: 

CenturyLink is ready for residents to call in to get high-speed Internet upgrades for seven areas 

in Knowlton.  Residents within a 3-mile radius of the following locations may benefit: 

 Intersection of Route 94 and Hainesburg River Road 

 170 Vail Road (this is on Vail Road approximately midway between Station and 

Warrington) 

 Polkville Road (between Rich and Countryside) 

 

 Intersection of Route 94 and Frog Pond Road 

 Cook Rd 

 Delaware Rd (near intersection of Lime Kiln) 

 

 85 Mount Pleasant Road (near Camp Taylor) 

Residents will not be upgraded automatically.  Residents should call: 1-800-201-4099.  Please 

note this is not the number for the Clinton, NJ, office.  Due to difficulties with that office, 

residents are now advised to use the number listed above. 

 

These are all of the upgrades scheduled by CenturyLink for Knowlton Township. 

 

 

 

 

 

Note: The Internet upgrades described above were made possible through a Connect America 

Fund grant offered by the Federal Communications Commission (FCC). The towns of Knowlton, 

Blairstown, Hardwick, and Hope coordinated with CenturyLink to bring these upgrades to our 

area in 2018.  The Township of Knowlton does not endorse or guarantee the services provided 

by any telecommunications provider/s and is posting this information only for the convenience 

of residents who may benefit. 


